
Brian Schultz 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
’3/24/2025 
’DOCUMENT NO. 02030-2025 

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 7:20 AM 
To: 'Christopher Zenaty' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: RE. Docket #20240032- SU 

Good morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Christopher Zenaty <czenaty@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 3:09 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FLUS>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner 
Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please help, save Palm Island, 
The first time I stepped on Palm Island I realized I was somewhere special, like the way 
the barrier islands used to be in Florida before the developers had their way. 
That's why this issue is so important, it's not about protecting the environment it's about 
profit for the contractor bidding on this project. The pristine groups of islands will be 
destroyed including the wildlife many of them endangered. 
If EU is awarded this contract our barrier islands will start to look like Ft Lauderdale and 
once that happens there is no turning back. 
I have no doubt that a plan could be put together along with Charlotte County to work on 
the septic issue to protect everyone most importantly the island. 
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EU can walk away anytime if things don't work out as planned, and then what. 
Please consider saving our islands when you vote. 

Best Regards 
Christopher Zenaty 

45 Palm Drive, Placida, FL 
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